
Meacham Park Scholars Award 
The increasing diversity of our society reminds us that if   

our nation is to sustain its role as a world leader we must   

ensure that all Americans are given the necessary   

motivation, support, and opportunity for success.   

The Meacham Park Scholars Award is a merit   

based scholarship created in order to reward African   

American students who pursue Academic Excellence.  

 

Your donation will help remove financial barriers so that the next generation of leaders can follow their 

dreams and create an inclusive, life-affirming, just and healthy world we want! Furthermore, your 

donation will help send the message that their Kirkwood community fully supports them and is committed 

to help them reach their full potential.  

Normally, the ticket sales from the annual Martin Luther King Celebration would help fund this 

scholarship.  However, due to the COVID pandemic, we are dependent on donations from members of our 

community. We will be posting a virtual edition of the celebration on MLK day, January 17. Use the web 

address below where the video link will be posted. 

I hope you will join us in this effort by making a tax-deductible contribution to the Meacham Park 

Scholarship Fund.  

Donation Options  

1. Donate online. Go to www.meachamparknia.org and donate to the Meacham Park Scholarship 

Fund.  

2. Write a check payable to:  

Meacham Park Scholarship Fund  

P.O. Box 220664  

Kirkwood, MO 63122  
 

More Information  

Harriet Patton, President of MNIA, 314/822-8814   

 

Meacham Park Neighborhood Improvement Association  

501(C)-3 Non-Profit Organization  

www.meachamparknia.org  


